
 

 

International Association 

of Applied Psychology 

8365 Keystone Crossing, Ste. 107  

Indianapolis, Indiana, 46240, USA  

www.iaapsy.org 

 

OFFICERS 

Christine Roland-Lévy, France 
President 

Lori Foster, USA 
President-Elect 

Pedro Neves, Portugal 
Secretary-General 

Kurt Geisinger, USA 
Treasurer 

Luminița Pătraș, Spain 
Membership Coordinator 

 
 
 
 
 
 
April 5, 2021 
 
Dear GPA Members, 
 
The International Association of Applied Psychology will be hosting an 
innovative virtual event, Early Career Marathon: Integrating Research and 
Practice. This will be a 24-hour event starting at 8:00 AM UTC on October 16th 
and concluding at 8:00 AM UTC on October 17th. 
 
The marathon will feature presentations from early career psychologists – 
individuals with less than 10 years of professional experience – on their 
research, with a review and response from an established psychologist. There 
will be a presentation with Q&A every thirty minutes through the 24 hours, and 
prizes will be given for the best presentations overall and the best presentation 
from each continent. 
 
This is an excellent opportunity to learn about psychological research from the 
new generation of psychologists around the world. I encourage you to <submit 
a presentation, become a reviewer, tune in for the marathon>. 
 
More information can be found on the IAAP website at 
https://iaapsy.org/meetings/early-career-marathon-integrating-research-and-
practice/  
 
I would very much appreciate if you could send some of your students or young 
colleagues to be part of this exciting project! The deadline for abstract 
submissions is June 15, so it is coming quite soon… 
 
Please do reach out should you have any questions or if I can provide more 
information. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Prof. Dr. Christine Roland-Lévy 
IAAP President  
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